
 
 

NEFFUL INTERNATIONAL  

ONLINE ENROLLMENT GO LIVE 
 

Dear Partners,  

We are delighted to inform that the Online Enrollment module will be launched on April 12, 

2021. The recruitment and registration process of new partners will be easier and more 

convenient with the introduction of the new module. We hope that you will benefit from the 

increased efficiency and improve current processes to achieve growth in your business.  

 

The Online Enrollment module is easily accessed from our official website 

(www.neffulusa.com). Simply click on “Join Us” on the navigation bar or in the “Opportunity” 

drop-down list. The links to the instruction guide are enclosed here for your reference.  

 

English: https://bit.ly/2QlPEhM  

Chinese: https://bit.ly/32b2rGv  
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